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Foreword 

Hello and welcome to the latest Hampshire Safeguarding 
Children Partnership (HSCP) newsletter, Keeping Our 

Children Safe. 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself 

as the new HSCP Independent Chair and Scrutineer. It is 
a great honour to be taking on the role and continuing to 
support the fantastic work that is taking place across the 

partnership. To learn more about me and my background 
in safeguarding, please see my biography, which is 
featured later in the newsletter. 

In this edition of safeguarding news, I would like to 

highlight the upcoming HSCP Annual Conference, which takes place on Thursday, 2 
February 2023. This conference will focus on the important topic of how 
parental/carer anxiety has the potential to have a safeguarding impact on children 

of different ages. There are still spaces available for this important virtual event. For 
more information and to register for a free place please book here. 

In association with the Isle of Wight Safeguarding Children Partnership (IOWSCP) 
we are pleased to report on the recent publication of the Supporting your Adolescent 

toolkit for parents and carers, which supports last year’s launch of the professionals 
toolkit, Safeguarding Adolescents. The Supporting your Adolescent toolkit covers a 
wide range of topics, which were specifically chosen by parents and carers. Please 

familiarise yourself with the toolkit and widely share this invaluable resource with 
families of adolescent children you work with. 

The role of education in safeguarding children is fundamental and as Independent 
Chair and Scrutineer, it will be a priority to continue to develop our relationship to 
not just prevent harm, but also improve outcomes for children and families. I would 

like to highlight the updated Domestic Abuse Guidance for Pre-Schools, Schools and 
Colleges and the relaunch of the excellent Keeping our Friends Safe tool for primary 
schools. Working collaboratively with our partners, these resources have been well 

thought out and I hope will be useful for our education colleagues. The influence of 
trusted relationships with teachers, lecturers, teaching assistants and other 
members of staff in schools and colleges are so important to the emotional health 

and wellbeing of children. 

The HSCP partnership team and I are keen to ensure we are providing you with 
information that will support you in your role, so if you have any suggestions or 

https://hampshirescp.event-booking.org.uk/event-detail/%3DEDN1gTM/VIRTUAL-HSCP---HSCP-Annual-Conference-2023
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/parents-and-carers/supporting-your-adolescent/
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/parents-and-carers/supporting-your-adolescent/
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/professionals/toolkits/safeguarding-adolescents-toolkit/
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/DA-Guidance-for-Schools-Oct-2022.pdf
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/DA-Guidance-for-Schools-Oct-2022.pdf
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/keeping-our-friends-safe/
https://www.hampshirescp.org.uk/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=keeping-our-children-safe


information you would like covered in future editions of the newsletter, please let 
the team know at hspc@hants.gov.uk. 

Scott MacKechnie 

Independent Chair and Scrutineer 
Hampshire Safeguarding Children Partnership 
   

  

  

  

New HSCP Independent Chair & Scrutineer 
   

 

Introducing the new HSCP Independent Chair and 

Scrutineer 

This month, Scott MacKechnie took on the role of the new 

Independent Chair and Scrutineer for Hampshire Safeguarding 

Children Partnership […] 
  

 

Conferences 
   

 

Book now: HSCP Annual Conference 2023 

This year’s HSCP Annual Conference, Parental/Carer Anxiety: 

Exploring the Potential Safeguarding Impact on Children, will be 

held virtually on MS […] 
  

 

Toolkits 
   

 

‘Supporting your Adolescent’ Toolkit launched for parents 

and carers 

HSCP and the Isle of Wight Safeguarding Children Partnership 

(IOWSCP) are delighted to announce the launch of their first ever 

[…] 
  

 

Guidance 
   

 

UPDATED: Domestic Abuse Guidance for Pre-Schools, 

Schools and Colleges 

The Hampshire Domestic Abuse Partnership (HDAP) has been 

updated and is available on the HSCP website. The purpose of the 

[…] 
  

 

Resources 
   

 

Keeping Our Friends Safe 

We are delighted to announce the relaunch of the HSCP school 

primary resource, Keeping Our Friends Safe. First developed in 

[…] 
  

 

Training 
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HSCP 'Briefings - Learnings and Themes' Events 

‘Briefings – Learnings and Themes’ face-to-face workshop events 

have returned! As with HSCP’s current virtual offer, these events 

are an […] 
  

 

HSCP Working Together – Invitation to Join a Full Day’s 

Face to Face Session 

Our popular full day training session, Working Together and 

Preparing for Child Protection Conferences – Full Day Including 

ICPC Workshop, […] 
  

 

OnePlusOne's Enhanced Practitioner Training in Reducing 

Parental Conflict 

In collaboration with Hampshire County Council Children’s 

Services Department, we are currently offering Enhanced 

Practitioner Training in Reducing Parental Conflict […] 
  

 

Relate's Advanced Professional Development on Reducing 

Parental Conflict 

In association with Relate, we are pleased to announce more 

dates of the Advanced Professionals Development on the topic of 

[…] 
  

 

Child Exploitation – Upcoming Training Opportunities in the 

HSCP Virtual Offer 

Identifying and responding to all forms of exploitation, such as 

child criminal exploitation, child sexual exploitation and county 

lines, is […] 
  

 

Training Offer 

HSCP provides a range of multi-agency e-

learning modules, webinars, and virtual training 
opportunities, developed to support core 
learning on children’s safeguarding. 

Events and courses are free and available to all 

professionals working with children and families 
who live in the Local Authority area of 
Hampshire. 

For further information on training and your 
statutory responsibilities visit the HSCP website. 
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